Camden Liberal Democrats
AGM 14 November 2024
Constitutional Changes
I would propose the following changes to the Constitution to address matters highlighted in recent years:
1. Vice-Chairs

This amendment is to enable the appointment of two Vice-Chairs; one for each parliamentary constituency, rather than one

To amend 5.1 to read:

“(b) Two Vice-Chairs – Hampstead and Highgate and Holborn and St Pancras.

2. Honorary Vice Presidents
This amendment is to enable the former positions of Honorary Vice-Presidents, which recognised exemplary service, to be reinstated. They will not be subject to annual election as honorary positions.
To replace 5.2 with:
“There will be an Honorary President and Honorary Vice-Presidents appointed at an Annual General Meeting.”

3. Right of all members to vote in parliamentary selection processes

Currently only members registered in a constituency may vote for the prospective parliamentary candidate. This change enables the other categories of membership, such as those who work or study in Camden, to vote in one or other (but not both) of the parliamentary constituencies

To add to 9.1 second paragraph:

“and members who qualify for membership under 4.2 of this Constitution who may vote in the constituency within which they are active”.
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